CITY OF ROSEBURG

MEMORANDUM
DATE: August 2, 2023
TO: Public Works Commission
FROM: Dawn Easley, Public Works Director
SUBJECT: Meeting Cancellation

With concurrence from Chair Ellen Porter, the August 10, 2023 Public Works
Commission meeting has been CANCELLED.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 14, 2023 at 3:30 p.m.
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